
Housing Advisory Committee 

Friday , March 15, 2024  

 

The meeting was held from 8:30 a.m. to 10:00 a.m. 

Nowak Room 

 

Draft Meeting Minutes 

 

In attendance: Lindsay Sonnett, Chair; Nancy Belanger, Select Board Representative; Em Heath, 

and Russ Dean, Town Manager. 

Also in attendance: Darren Winham, Economic Development Director; Doug Eastman, Building 

Inspector; and Nick Taylor, Director of Seacoast Workforce Housing Coalition. 

Absent: Tim Roche, Director of Rockingham Planning Commission; Pete Cameron, Planning 

Board Representative; and Victoria Healy, Rockingham Planning Commission Regional Planner. 

 

a. Nick Taylor updated the committee on current legislation related to housing and zoning. 

There are many bills that are at various stages at both the NH House of Representatives 

and Senate.  

 

b. The two proposed zoning ordinance changes; ADU and Conversion Ordinances  and the 

Mix Use Neighborhood Development (MUND) expansion passed at our town election on 

March 12, 2024. The town manager suggested a video or memo to get the word out on 

how these ordinances will work. 

 

 

Our next meeting is scheduled for April 12, 2024 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Lindsay Sonnett, Chair 

 

 

 

 

 


